June 2012 General Membership Networking Social Venice Marina Crawgator's Restaurant

The June 2012 PABI General Membership Networking Social was held the evening of June 20 at the Venice Marina Crawgator's Restaurant in Venice, LA. Those attending enjoyed delicious gumbo, potato salad, fried fish, shrimp and alligator with various cheesecake bites for dessert. Chairman Reid McLellan spoke briefly as did Plaquemines Parish President Billy Nungesser. A beautiful view and good company was the order of the evening.



Photos by Robert L. Thomas